
 

Important Upcoming
Dates

Evans
Elementary 
PAC

Due to a seed shortage from last year, we were not able
to snag a spot to participate in this fundraiser this year.
We will be replacing this fundraiser with a hanging
basket fundraiser from Little Mountain Greenhouses, just
in time for Mother's Day. More to come on this next
month.

 We have selected a variety of fundraisers to offer this Spring. Now
that our filtered water system has been paid for, all funds raised
going forward will be put towards our new Projector System.

Pizza Hut Hot Lunch - MARCH 5th
Forms Home - Feb 16th

Orders due by - Feb 25th
 

Purdy's Fundraiser
Our Easter Purdy Fundraiser is now open.
Please follow this link to make an order.
https://fundraising.purdys.com/1313382-

83139
Orders Accepted Feb 8-March 22

Orders Distributed - March 30
 

Krispy Kreme - March 13th
We will once again be selling boxes of

Krispy Kreme donuts. 1 dozen donuts for
$10! We will be accepting pre-orders starting
February 8th. Please hand in the form and

exact change to your child's teacher.
Orders Accepted: Feb 10- March 10

Drive Thru Pickup - Saturday, March 13 
 

March 3 - PAC Meeting via Zoom
Mark your calendars!  Our next PAC

meeting will be held at 6:30pm via zoom.
 

Evans Graphic Wear
We are still considering whether to offer

Evans Graphic wear. An anonymous survey
will be offered shortly to gauge interest on

whether this is something that would be
worth offering to our students and staff.

 
Stay At Home Course - Sat, May 15
For students in grades 4/5 will be offering

the Stay at Home Course. $50 for the 3
hours class. More info next month
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West Coast Seeds - CANCELLED

Purdy's Easter Fundraiser
Easter is coming! We tried last year to offer Purdy's
chocolate bunnies before COVID closed our schools. We are
going to be offering this fundraiser again, but with an easier
way for you to place your order. Follow the link provided
below:

https://fundraising.purdys.com/1313382-83139

This link will allow you order from a large range of purdy's
products, including their chocolate bunnies; perfect for
Easter Baskets! Orders will be accepted from Feb 8 - March
22 with delivery of your order to the school on March 29th.
We will package your order and provide pickup just in time
for Easter. 

FUNDRAISERS

Spring

 



 

 

We are planning to offer hanging baskets and planters this
year from Little Mountain Greenhouses. This fundraiser will
be available for the month of April with delivery right before
Mother's Day. Keep your eye open for more info next
month.

Meet Your
Executive

 

Once again we will be offering Krispy Kreme doughnuts!
Each dozen will be sold for $10. Orders will be accepted
from February 10-March 10 with a drive thru style pick up
on Saturday March 13th. These doughnuts freeze very well,
so you may want to consider ordering more than a dozen
for upcoming birthdays or special events!

Erika Penner
Treasurer

A 3 year PAC Veteran and
mother of 2 girls. 

 She is passionate about
simple minimalist living

and lover of the outdoors.  

Jennifer O'Connal
Vice President

Angela Vermeer
Secretary

Jodi Luck
Member at Large

Erica Hansom
Member at Large

DPAC Rep

A stay at home mother
of 6 kids, Jen is a veteran

Evans parent of 14
years. She currently has

a son in grade 4.

Erica is a stay at home
mom of 3 busy girls. Two
currently attend Evans in

Grade 2 and 3. This is
her first year on PAC.

A 3 year PAC veteran
and long time volunteer
at the school. Many of
your kids will recognize
her as one of the noon

hour supervisors.

Angela is a full-time
working mom of two

daughters, her youngest
is in grade 1. This is  her

2nd year on PAC.

Evans Graphic Wear
We are still deciding whether we will be offering Evans
Graphic Logo Wear for students and staff. Please check
your inbox's for a anonymous survey to be distributed
shortly. We would like to involve our parents to see
whether the style, price points and products would be
something parents would be interestes in purchasing.

We Need Help!
The PAC is in desperate need of volunteers. As a PAC
executive we are parents first and volunteers second, with
many of us also working full time jobs. We require the help
of parents to put on many of our fundraisers and hot
lunches. We are struggling to be able to provide fundraisers
and hot lunches most often, due to the lack of volunteers.
We are asking any parents who would like to volunteer to
please send us a message on our facebook page or email
us at evanselementarypac@hotmail.com.

Krispy Kreme

Hanging Baskets

Pizza Hut Hot Lunch
We had such great feedback from our first hot lunch,
provided by Sto:lo Bannock! We will be offering our second
Hot Lunch on Friday March 5th. Hot Lunch forms will be
coming home Feburary 16th and orders will be accepted
until February 25th. We had a lot of late orders this last
time round, please note that we are NOT able to
accommodate ANY late orders for this hot lunch. Please
ensure you get your form and money in in a timely fashion
to avoid disappointment. 


